
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (GRANTOWN ON SPEY) (20MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council on the 3rd March 2023  made, in terms of 
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the above Order which will come into operation on 13th 
March 2023. 
  
The Order was previously advertised by Notice in The Strathspey and Badenoch Herald on Friday 
5th August 2022 and the effect of the Order is as described in that Notice.  
 
A copy of the proposed Order, together with a copy of the relevant plans, the Authority’s Statement 
of Reasons for proposing to make the Order along with The Highland Council (Grantown Grammar 
School) (Part Time 20 mph Speed Limit) Order 2007 which will be revoked in full and The Highland 
Council (Grantown on Spey and Kingussie Schools) (Part Time 20 mph Speed Limit) Order 2005 
and The Highland Council (Grantown on Spey) (30 mph Speed Limit) Order 2007, which will be 
revoked in part if the proposed order comes into force can be inspected at the Grantown Service 
Point, The Town House, The Square, Grantown – on – Spey, PH26 3HF during opening hours 
(10am to 1pm Mon to Fri) from (9th March 2023 to the 24th April 2023).  Documents may also be 
found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road Safety Consultations” or by 
emailing road.safety@highland.gov.uk.   
 
9th March 2023 
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